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Collections & Standing Orders 
 

St George’s:  £1150 & £995 
St Teresa’s:   £ & £230 
 

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Upcoming Special Collections: 
10th Sept: Catholic Education Service 
17th Sept: Home Mission Sunday 
8th October: CAFOD Harvest Family Fast 

 

Diocesan Prayer Link: 
 Holy Family, Patchway, Bristol 

 

 

Parish Priest: Monsignor Bernard Massey       Assistant Priest: Fr David Savoury 
bernard.massey@priest.cliftondiocese.com    david.savoury@priest.cliftondiocese.com 
 

Parish Administrator: Carolyn Kirby                             St George & St Teresa Parish Office: Tel: 01823 272700 
Hours: Monday  - Thursday  9.30am - 1.00pm  &  Friday   10.00am - 5.00pm 
Email: taunton.stgeorge@parish.cliftondiocese.com          Website: www.tauntoncatholicchurch.co.uk  
    

Permanent Deacons:  
Rev Trevor Jones:  01823 270935       Rev Ed Channing:    01823 251253   
trevor.jones@deacon.cliftondiocese.com           edward.channing@deacon.cliftondiocese.com 
 

Churches: 
St George’s, Billet St, Taunton, TA1 3NN                         St Teresa’s, Eastwick Rd, Taunton, TA2 7HF 

We remember all those who have 
died recently and those whose 
anniversaries occur at this time:  
Wilfred Hunt, Mary Wills, Linda Manley, 
Edward Holden, Gwendoline Gouge, 
Athelia Bird, Stephen Johnson, Marie 
Dodd, Tom Murphy, Teresa Hammond, 
Robert Nesbitt, Victor Bertolucci, Vera 
Davidson, Noreen O’Connell, Joseph 
Norman, Hugh Owens, Noreen White, 
Paul Jody Chapple, Francis Howarth &  
Anthony De Cothi  

   August 1968 and I'm in the back of a Triumph Herald convertible with an 8 week old baby 
throwing up all over me. When we get to the hotel people think I'm the father! My brother in 
law who has driven us from Manchester to Cornwall looks relaxed and my sister looks 
relieved. 
   Fast forward to July 1979 and now I'm driving my 2 nephews to Brittany whilst my parents 
and sister and brother in law follow on behind. My Citroen car has a variable gas suspension 
which means that every few miles the boys want me to change it from normal to super soft so 
that the car is more like a fairy ground ride. After more miles than I would have liked I get out 
at our accommodation looking green. 
   So you can see why it's taken me over 35 years before I've been away on holiday again 
with my family. However last week 13 of us had a great time all together. Now I'm wise 
enough to let the younger generation deal with the teenagers and small children. Families 
are full of fun, laugher, tears for everyone, and for the adults the added usual concerns about 
safety and other worries about the children.  
   St George's and St Teresa’s are now part of my family and I look forward to the laugher 
and the tears we will share of the coming months and years, confident that as we journey 
together our Father in heaven it the one who is really looking after us and guiding us to 
whatever He wants.     Mgr Bernard 

CONFESSIONS & ROSARY  
St George's:    Confessions  
      Thursday:  12.00-12:20pm   
      Saturday: 10:00am-10:30am 
                          & 5:00pm –5:20pm   
Rosary :   Thursdays: 11:45am &   
                     Saturdays:10:00am    
St Teresa’s:      Confessions  
                              by request  

         

 

Sat 26th  5:30pm   St George’s Twenty-First Sunday Eileen Foxton RIP  

 

Sun 27th 8.00am   St George’s Twenty-First Sunday Simon Benjamin Hulme RIP  
 

Sun 27th 9.30am   St George’s Twenty-First Sunday Deceased Members of the  
Kirton Family 

 

 

Sun 27th 11.00am   St Teresa’s Twenty-First Sunday  Intention of David Culley  
         

 Mon 28th 10.00am   St George’s St Augustine Charlie & Jean Duff RIP  

 Tues 29th 9.30am   St George’s The Passion of St  
John the Baptist 

Pat Kearney RIP  

 Wed 30th 9.30am   St George’s Ordinary Weekday  Deceased Members of the  
Walker & McPhillips Families 

 

 Thurs 31st 12:30pm   St George’s Ordinary Weekday  Madeline Holyday RIP & Dec’d 
Members of the Holyday Family  

 

 Fri 1st 10:00am   St Teresa’s Ordinary Weekday Mary Reid RIP  

 
Sat 2nd  9.30am   St George’s Ordinary Weekday  Noreen O’Connell RIP  

       

  
 

Sat 2nd  5:30pm  St George’s Twenty-Second Sunday Martin Carter RIP  

 
Sun 3rd 8.00am  St George’s Twenty-Second Sunday Fr James Byrne RIP  

 
Sun 3rd 9.30am  St George’s Twenty-Second Sunday People of the Parishes  

 
Sun 3rd 11.00am  St Teresa’s Twenty-Second Sunday  Intention of Kathryn  

& Kevin Atkin 
 

MASS TIMES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

BOOKSHOP 
 Please support your church  

& pay us a visit for your Gifts & Cards.  
Opening times:  

Sunday, 8.30am -11.30am   

ñThe nearly new  
Paperback Bookstall ò  

The next stall will be held on  
Sunday, 3rd September.  

We are always glad to receive good  
quality books to sell in the Parish Centre; 

please bring them in at any time.  

Healing Mass with Benediction 
at St Dunstans, Somerton,  

 on Friday 1st September at 7pm 
FFI: tel Maggy on 01460 281 038 

St Georges Church 

Choir & Music Group  

The Choir practise weekly on Thursday 

evenings, 7.30 - 9pm in St George’s 

Church & will resume on Thurs 7th Sept. 

St Georgeôs Music Group practise on 

alternate weeks & will resume on Fri 1st 

Sept, 7.30 - 9pm in St George’s Church  

 If you sing or play an instrument & are 

interested please feel free to chat to us 

at St George’s Church on Sunday after 

the 9.30am Mass or tel: Anne-Marie 

Twort on 253293 or email the Office.  

ST GEORGE’S MINISTERS OF  
HOLY COMMUNION & READERS 

rotas for October to December are 
being prepared. Please will Eucha-
ristic Ministers & Readers advise 

Anthony Brown of all  
unavailable dates by  

Monday 11th September 
Tel 01823 480441; Email: 

aabrown.battens@gmail.com   

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  

First Holy Communion will start in January 2018 - 

details of these sessions & how to apply will follow 

in the next few weeks.. 

Congratulations to the families  
of: Maja Legowska, Mikolaj 

Kaminski, Bryan Raczkowski & 
Hans Ingold who were 

Baptised recently 

Living Stones   

Retreat days for  
Catechists & Youth Leaders  

Youth Leaders, Catechists, 
teachers, clergy & all interested 

in Youth Ministry are invited to 

take time to explore, reflect & 
pray at one of our Youth 

Ministry Retreats. Saturday 16th 
September 2017 at St Cassian's 

Centre, Kintbury or Saturday 
20th January 2018 at Brownshill 

Monastery, Stroud. Both days 

10am ï 4pm; lunch provided. 
Cost £20 per person; booking 

essential. FFI/to book email: 
youth@cliftondiocese.com  

!ÌÔÁÒ 3ÅÒÖÅÒÓ 
)Æ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÍÁÄÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ  

&ÉÒÓÔ (ÏÌÙ #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÏÎ ÒÅÃÅÎÔÌÙȟ  
ÏÒ ÁÎÙÏÎÅ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÓ ÍÁÄÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ 
&ÉÒÓÔ (ÏÌÙ #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÏÎȟ ×ÏÕÌÄ  
ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÂÅÃÏÍÅ ÁÎ !ÌÔÁÒ 3ÅÒÖÅÒȟ 
ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ -ÇÒ "ÅÒÎÁÒÄ  
ÏÒ ÅÍÁÉÌ ÔÈÅ 2ÅÃÔÏÒÙȢ 

The Parish Sick List  
is on the noticeboard in the 
Narthex of both churches.  
Any additions or changes are 
listed in the Newsletter so as to 
keep you up to date on who 
would appreciate your prayers. 

Foundation Governor 
St George’s Catholic School is  

seeking to appoint a Foundation 
Governor onto the Governing Body.  

Foundation Governors are  
appointed by the Bishop for a  

four-year term to ensure that the 
religious character of the school is 

preserved. The school is looking for 
an enthusiastic and committed 
member of our parish who is  

prepared to express their views, 
listen to the views of others  

representing the school and to  
influence pupils’ education for the 

better. For further information,  
&/or an application form, please 

speak to Monsignor Bernard  
Massey or to Helen MacConnell 

(Chair of Governors).  
Closing date for applications:  
Monday 11th September 2017 

CONFIRMATION  
If you are aged 13 or are in 
Year 9 or above and wish to 
be confirmed at the Deanery 

Confirmation Mass which 
will take place on Thursday 

30th Nov at 7pm at St 
George’s please complete & 

return the yellow form which 
is available at the back of the 
church. All applications need 
to be returned to The Rectory 
by Monday 18th September; 
should you have any queries, 
please contact Mgr Bernard 
Massey, Fr David Savoury or 

the Rectory on 272700. 
Confirmation Sessions will  
take place every Sunday at 
4pm at The Catholic Centre 
starting on Sun 24th Sept to  

Sun19th Nov incl.  

 St Teresaõs 70 Club   
Will parishioners who are not 
members please consider 
joining us, and existing 

members from last year please 
renew. FFI contact John 

Cavaciuti or the Parish Office 

mailto:aabrown.battens@gmail.com
mailto:youth@cliftondiocese.com

